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Project number: K3321  
 

To the Resident 

 

Pathway & Footbridge Upgrades – Quota Memorial Park, 
Nambour

Project summary 

Sunshine Coast Council is committed to 
improving and maintaining our green spaces 
and pathway networks across our region. 

Works will begin next week on a new 3-metre-
wide footbridge across Petrie Creek. This new 
bridge will replace the existing one-metre-wide 
bridge which also has stairs. The new design 
will improve accessibility for all members of our 
community.  

Park improvements will also start on realigning, 
extending and renewing the footpath within 
Quota Memorial Park. 

Sections of grassed area will be reshaped to 
improve drainage towards the creek. Works will 
also be done to re-establish the amphitheatre 
terraced seating.  

Please refer to figure 1 for pathway works. 

Start date 

Bridge works are scheduled to start the week 
beginning Monday 19 February 2024 and are 
anticipated to be completed by end of June 
2024.  

 

 

Pathway works are currently planned to start 
early May 2024 and be completed by early 
June 2024.  

Works will occur between 7am and 5pm on 
weekdays.  

Pedestrian access and parking 
Different areas of the park will be closed to 
pedestrians at varying stages through the 
works, however access across Petrie Creek will 
be always maintained. Please follow detour 
signage provided.  

Some parking spaces on Matthew Street 
adjacent to the park will be impacted for 
extended periods.  

Your patience during construction is 
appreciated. 
 

Further information 

Please contact council’s project officer Brian 
Counihan on the details below (quote project 
number K3321. 
 

 

  



 

 

 

 

Figure 1: Quota Memorial Park footpath renewal extents 

 
 


